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We support the introduction of LC 19 submission of it in its current form to be
studied and improved upon by committee at the beginning of the legislative
session.  
Further, I encourage the Oregon legislature to make the strongest possible
climate bill that is both effective and just. This should include assuring that a
significant share of the Investment Grants reach those Oregonians who live in
the most negatively impacted communities so they can address the effects of
climate change.
Finally, I feel very strongly that the final bill must be passed before the session
ends.

As an Oregonian parents, grandparents and voters, we are extremely
concerned that if we do not immediately take effective action on the climate to
reverse the deleterious effects we, as humans, have increasingly contributed to
since the beginning of the industrial age. Before long, it will be too late; for my
family, all Oregonians and, in fact, life as we know it on this planet. In 2020, let
Oregon join the efforts of other states and jurisdictions around the world so
that collectively we get the job done while we can.  

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Craig and Linda Loftin
Portland, OR


